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February 26, 2020 

 

Delegate Luke Clippinger 

House Office Building, 

Room 101 

6 Bladen Street 

Annapolis, MD 21401  

  

RE: OPPOSITION TO 

HOUSE BILL 910 

 

Chairman Clippinger & Members of the Committee, 

  

Prohibited persons already cannot lawfully possess any firearm, whether home built 

or produced by a licensed manufacturer. All firearms are profoundly regulated under 

current federal law, regardless of how they are manufactured. The 1968 Gun 

Control Act, the 1988 Undetectable Firearms Act and other federal laws govern 

firearms produced by a 3D printing process or any other process, just as they apply 

to conventional manufacturing processes using high-end, highly skilled machinery. 

 

Further, Maryland Code (MD Code, Public Safety, § 5-406) already provides that “a 

person may not manufacture for distribution or sell a handgun that is not included 

on the handgun roster in the State.” The code further states (MD Code, Public 

Safety, § 5-405) the criteria for which handguns must be judged in order to be 

placed on the handgun roster.  

 

Therefore, adequate laws pertaining to firearms already exist.  For these reasons we 

urge the committee to oppose House Bill 910.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

 
 

David Weber 

Maryland State Director 

NRA-ILA  
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